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From Your Officers….

“Happy New Year” to all of you from Gary, Ennie, Marj and Marilyn!  As we all say, where did 
last year go?  No matter, on we go into 2020.  

Scholarship applications were sent to all of the financial aid offices at Montana’s two year 
schools.  Response this year was poor with only two applications received through our 
e-mail account.  It is hard to know why more applications are not being received.  The 
application process is not difficult and the requirements are not so stringent as to discourage 
the submission of the applications.  

The Goodguys organization is holding their first event in Salt Lake City - the “1st Racedeck 
Salt Lake Nationals”.  It is the weekend of May 15 – 17, 2020 at the Utah State Fair park. 
There are a number of MSRA folks who will be traveling to Salt Lake to attend this event.    
For information on hotels, please go to the Goodguys website.  When making a room 
reservation be sure to mention the Goodguys and you should be able to get a great rate.  

2020 will bring us all the opportunity to travel to the many car shows and cruises being held 
in Montana.  There is not a summer weekend that goes by without a show/cruise being held 
somewhere.  Some Montana events are getting bigger each year and are becoming the 
“must go to” venues but do not forget to support the smaller shows as these events have 
much to offer.   Always keep in mind that it is not the trophy you bring home from the event 
to gather dust on a shelf somewhere, it is the fellowship and camaraderie that is shared and 
the knowledge that is passed around that is the best prize that we get from being a part of 
this sport.  

Have a great summer and hope to see you on the road!  As always, this is your organization 
and only you can make it great.  Your suggestions and ideas are always welcomed.  

Your officers,
Gary, Ennie, Marj and Marilyn

January, 2020

The next meeting of the membership of the MSRA: 
The next meeting of MSRA will be in Bozeman on February 8, 2020 at Stretch and Ennie Stredwick’s 
shop.  MSRA will provide lunch.  Meeting time is at 12:00 noon.  

Ideas Welcome



The website needs to be updated to show missing rodder of the year 
recipients.  

The Bozeman car guys are to be invited to the February meeting.  

The next meeting of MSRA will be in Bozeman on February 8, 2020 at 
Stretch and Ennie’s shop.  MSRA will provide lunch.  Meeting time is at 12:00 
noon.  

Miscellaneous:
Gary will ask Greg Staples to return all financial information and checking 
account items.  Marj Wade and Ennie Stredwick will be added to the 
checking account signing authority.

Being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Tony Patrick.  
The motion passed and the meeting was adjourned.

Submitted by:

Marilyn Patrick

Montana Street Rod Association
Minutes of the October 6, 2019 Meeting

The meeting was called to order by President Gary Taylor at 11:15 AM in the 
meeting area of the American Legion Bar.

The sign in registry book was passed among the members present.  The 
record shows that 11 members and 2 guests were present.

The guests, Matt Patrick and Jason Lewallan, were introduced.

Minutes of the previous were reported to have been published in the latest 
edition of the newsletter.  Extra copies were passed around to those present.  
The minutes were approved as published.

The treasurer’s report was sent in by Greg, who was unable to be at the 
meeting.  The report was approved as presented.

There was no correspondence.

MSRA has gained three new members:  John Miller, Charlie Smith and Keith 
Scott, all from the Bozeman, Montana area.  Welcome!!  Our guest, Jason, 
asked that he be mailed a membership application.

Bill were presented.  There was a bill from Marilyn Patrick for postage used 
in mailing out the latest newsletter.  A motion was made by Tony Patrick and 
seconded by Steve Sorg to pay the bill.  The motion passed.

Steve Sorg talked about the scholarship program.  The scholarship 
application will be sent to the financial aid office at all of Montana’s two year 
schools.  Applications are due by 12/31/19.  Applications received will be 
reviewed by members of the committee:  Steve Sorg, Tony Patrick and Ennie 
Stredwick.

Old Business:
Nomination of officers for the next term were made at the September 
meeting.  Steve Sorg made a motion that the nominations be accepted as 
published in the newsletter.  Tony seconded the motion.  The motion passed.  
The nominated officers will be voted in at the February meeting.  

New Business:
Nominations for Street Rodder of the Year for 2019 are due.  The voting 
will take place at the February meeting.  A permanent plaque for Jim Ayres 
(2018) will be ordered.  The original MSRA logo is to be used on the plaque.  

Meeting Minutes
Sunday, October 6, 2019, Townsend, MT
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MSRA Business Sponsors

8

Butte, MT 406-723-6504
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MSRA Business Sponsors

Paul Bunyan’s  
Sandwich Shop

3150 Busch Street
Butte, MT

Jim Ayres
406-494-7817

Butte’s best sandwiches and pork chops.
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MSRA Business Sponsors

Taylor’s Used 
Auto Parts

Gary Taylor
126 Bluebird Lane

Whitehall, MT 59759
406-498-6059


